
 
 

Dance 

 
Summer Dance Show was a great success.  All 

the children thoroughly enjoyed themselves 

and worked hard to make the Dance Show a 

success.   

 

Dance Club will commence again in September. 
 

 
Please remember to visit our website which is constantly being updated -                                                 
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Thank You Parents / Carers 
 

I would like to thank the Parents/Carers 

for their support throughout the year.  

Your children are a credit to you and I wish 

you all a wonderful summer.  We look 

forward to seeing you once more in 

September. 
 

Football    
Congratulations to our Boys Football Team 

on their recent success.  They won the 

Highway Cup which is the school’s 

equivalent to the F.A Cup.  Well Done !                                                          

             

Year 6 Leavers 

 
We say a sad goodbye to our Year 6.  They 

have been a wonderful year group, they 

have achieved so much this year and we 

wish them the very best of luck in their 

secondary schools 
 

 

Mrs Caffrey and Mrs Giles Retirement 
 

We also wish a fond farewell to two 

outstanding teachers who have devoted so 

many years to St John’s.  Thank you to 

everyone who attended their special mass 

last week. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

                   

A reminder that the school Summer 

Term ends on Thursday 24th July at 

1:30pm.   

Children will return to school on 

Tuesday 2nd September at 8:55am. 
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